
3711 Fillmore Street 
San Francisco, CA 94123 
Oct. 29, 1977

Dear Laura Gilpin:

Thank you so much for allowing me to talk with 
you about Mary Jane Colter. I know you would much 
rather have rested after being at tne doctor’s office.
I do appreciate the recollections you shared with me 
of Miss Colter. They are particularly valuable since 
you knew her personally and saw some of the buildings 
she did, most of which are now gone.

I am most indebted to you for allowing me to use 
your photo of Miss Colter (wnich I snail return) and 

for letting me intrude on you last week. I had heard 
from others what a kind and generous person you are, and 
X certainly agree. I hope you are feeling better.

Sincerely,


